
Thank you for joining us at our Year 7Thank you for joining us at our Year 7
Parental Transition Event on WednesdayParental Transition Event on Wednesday
25th May 2022. It was great to meet you25th May 2022. It was great to meet you

all.all.     




More information on transition will beMore information on transition will be
shared throughout the summer and in theshared throughout the summer and in the

lead up to your child joining us inlead up to your child joining us in
September.September.  














If you need any furtherIf you need any further  information, please call 0191 information, please call 0191
500 7981 or visit, our website500 7981 or visit, our website
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